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Chairwoman Senator Schmidt and Members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity
to share our support of SB126 regarding background checks for day care facilities.

I am in support of the passage of this bill. Our children are in enough danger from just normal
everyday situations over which they have no control. To think that people who are described in
this bill would be able to obtain a child care facility license is very disturbing. The trauma of any
type of child abuse or neglect can last for a lifetime and we as adults need to do all that we can
to protect our children. Thank you very much for introducing this bill to protect our children.
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